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Invitation  

 

 
Islamic Finance Symposium to be hosted by Griffith University on Monday, 4 April 
2011.  
 
The Islamic Finance Symposium aims to bring together industry, academics and 
politicians to discuss the emergence of Islamic banking and finance in global financial 
markets and efforts by governments (through regulatory and tax initiatives) to facilitate 
it. This is an initiative of Griffith University, Griffith Islamic Research Unit and 
Department of Accounting, Finance and Economics. 
 
The 2011 Symposium will be held the Griffith University’s South Bank campus located 
on the fringe of Brisbane’s central business district.  
 
If you are interested in accepting our invitation would you please RSVP by latest 18th 
March 2011.  
 
Registration is open to individuals, industry, government representatives and 
academics who are interested in Islamic finance. While registration is free numbers 
are limited and attendees will need to register by Monday 18th March 2011. Please 
feel free to forward information about the Symposium to interested parties. 
 

General enquiries about the symposium (including paper submissions and 
registration) should be directed to or Dr Mahmood Nathie at  
m.nathie@griffith.edu.au 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr Brett Freudenberg & Dr Mahmood Nathie 

Griffith Business School 
 
 
University Drive 
Meadowbrook, Queensland, 4131 
Australia 
 
www.griffith.edu.au 
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